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DISCUSSION ITEMS: 

The Board discussed whether outdoor meetings are possible. Ms. Kautz stated that the City is reviewing 

this as a possibility. 

The Board was advised that Arts Advisory Panel members will be terming off in April. Staff asked for 

recommendations of arts professionals to fill their positions. Ms. Burgos asked if there is a resident 

requirement. Staff responded that two members do not need to be residents; however, the two non-

resident positions are currently filled. 

ITEMS FROM THE SECRETARY: 

There were no additional items from the secretary. 

ADJOURNMENT: 

There being no further business, the Cultural Development Board meeting adjourned at 10:15 a.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Catherine J. Cathers 

Arts & Culture Specialist 






